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Hello…  
Welcome to our monthly newsletter.  

Our aim is to share regular local and national 

information for families in the City.  

If you would like to find out anything further 

on any items or would like more advice or              

information, please contact the Family        

Information Service. 

EEYService@cityoflondon.gov.uk  

 

City Parent Carer Forum 

The Forum offers parents and carers of     

children and young people aged 0-25 with 

additional needs or disabilities (diagnosed or 

undiagnosed), the opportunity to tell the  

Local Authority, Health and other services 

what life is like for them.  

Email: info@cityparentcarers.org Website: 

https://www.cityparentcarers.org/ for more 

information. 

Watch their introductory video featuring one 

of their members, David Rose at David Rose - 

City Parent Carer Forum, SEND and Alternative 

Provision Strategy (Lord Mayor's Show) 

You can download the City SEND Ranges 

booklet from here: fis.cityoflondon.gov.uk/

asset-library/using-the-send-ranges.pdf  

 

 

Coltale and 
Home learning  
COLTALE (City of London Talks 

and Listens Enthusiastically) 

aims to support all children to develop their 

speech, language and communication 

skills, and further develop close partnerships 

between parents and early years             

practitioners/teachers.  

For more ideas to support home learning 

check out our Coltale Home Learning page 

here:  

Coltale’s Weekly Top Tips - City of London Family 

Information Service    

Coltale's Adventures - stories featuring Coltale 

the Dragon - City of London Family Information 

Service  

 Early Years news, advice and guidance for  
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Aldgate Nursery - with other City settings - 

have been learning about living, growing 

and the changing natural world.   

Children at Smithfield House Nursery too 

have been excitedly watching their     

ducklings hatch.  

The manager Janet Macgregor said ”As 

they gathered around the  incubator, the 

children were mesmerised.”  

“As the ducklings slowly pecked their way 

out. Some cheered quietly while others 

watched in silence, their faces lit up with 

joy. It was a moment that connected them 

to nature and gave them a sense of        

responsibility and care for living things”  

“In the days that followed, the children   

eagerly observed the ducklings as they 

grew stronger, fluffed up, and began to 

waddle. They enjoyed times when they 

could interact with the ducklings, watching 

them walk about, swim in the water, and 

gently hold them. Every morning the       

children would run into the office to see 

them in their cage to see how much they 

had grown!” 

Hatching Dragons Nursery’s children have 

also been nurturing chicks, asking questions 

and learning about lifecycles! 

What an amazing experience for our Early 

Years children!  

 

Living, Growing and Changing in City Nurseries 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  





If you would like to find out anything further on any items or you would like more advice or information, please contact the  

City of London Family Information Service. 

020 7332 1002 | EEYService@cityoflondon.gov.uk | www.fyi.cityoflondon.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Childcare Choices  
Changes to childcare support mean you 

might now be eligible for more help than 

ever before. 

Support from Childcare Choices can give 

your child a great start while giving you 

work choices. From this September, 15 

hours childcare for working families with 

children under 3 will expand to 30 hours, 

meaning eligible working families can now 

apply for 30 hours of childcare from the 

term after their child turns 9 months until 

they reach school age.                            
Apply for your childcare code now!  

Homepage | Childcare Choices  
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